
  

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

Port of Geelong 
Local Port of Port Phillip 

No.  431(T) - 2021  

Fireworks Display / Port of Geelong Waters 

 

Date: Effective between 2030 Friday 31 December 2021 and 0030 Saturday 01 January 
2022 (AEDT) 

 

Details: Mariners are advised of a fireworks display between the Royal Geelong Yacht Club 
and Cunningham Pier during the times noted above. 

 There is a set aside for the fireworks display that extends in a 100m radius from 

 approximate location: 38° 08.436' S, 144° 21.934' E (WGS84). This set aside area is 
put in place to ensure public safety in the port as per WorkSafe requirements, 
delineating the safety fallout areas for this fireworks display. 

 

 The set aside has been established under Section 232 (1) of the Marine Safety Act 
(Vic) 2010. Entry is prohibited to all persons excluding the event participants and 
designated safety craft. 

 

 Mariners are prohibited from entering the exclusion zone during the date and 
times nominated above and are advised to navigate with caution within the 
vicinity of the declared exclusion zone. 

 

Charts affected:  Aus 157, AU5GEX01 

Further Notice:  Cancel this notice 02 January 2022  

 

 

 

      Nicholas Ellul 

      Harbour Master 

      Port of Geelong 

 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO 
MARINERS 
[This is the document sub-heading] 

http://www.ports.vic.gov.au/

